CITY OF CRAIG
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES
Meeting of October 29, 2020

Roll Call

Sharilyn Zellhuber (chair), Kevin McDonald, and Barbara Stanley were present. John
Moots was absent excused. Millie Schoonover was elected to the Craig City Council
during the October 2020 elections and vacated her planning commission seat.

Approval of Minutes

Public Comment
1. No public comments.

Public Hearing and New Business
1. RP 201029 — PC Resolution 592-21, P&E Replat. There was a short discussion
on the replat submitted by Don Pierce. A motion was made and seconded to
approve the preliminary plat with comments from the planner.
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2. Replacement of Planning Commissioner (verbal discussion). There was a short
discussion about replacing Millie Schoonover. Brian said that he would post the
vacancy and work with the mayor to appoint a new commissioner. Brian
commented that Millie was the only seat up for reappointment at the end of
January 2021 so the new appointment would be for a full three-year term. No
action was taken by the commission.

Old Business
1. Craig Harbor Development Update (verbal discussion). Brian shared an update
on the status of funding for the Craig Harbor project and reminded the
commission that part of the discussion related to zoning the property. Brian said
that the commission should pick that discussion back up in the new year. No
action was taken by the commission.

Adjourn
A motion was made and seconded to adjourn.
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Note: The meeting was available by teleconference for both the public and planning
commissioners.



